
 
Sent: 2023/05/02 11:22 AM 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Sports Hall of Fame 

 
From Ken Giles 

To Dean McLeod & Glenn McClelland 

Co-Chairs Brampton Sports Hall of Fame 

  
After serving on the Selection Committee of Brampton's Sports 
Hall of Fame for the past 43 years, I have not sought a new four-
year appointment to its Selection Committee. 
  
I was named Chairman of its Founding Board of Governors in 
1979 - 1980. 
  
I was honored to be named to the Builder's Division of the 
Sports Hall of Fame in 1986. 
  
As sports editor of Brampton newspapers that spanned five 
decades, I have written or edited stories about 70 percent of the 
Sports Hall of Fame's current membership. 
  
I have enjoyed my 43-year association with the Sports Hall of 
Fame, however, it's now time to officially retire. 
  
Best wishes for the continued expansion of the Sports Hall of 
Fame. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Ken "Scoop" Giles 
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